
 

Memo 

To: MCWD Board of Managers  

From: Brett Eidem, Cost Share Grant Administrator and Heidi Quinn, MN GreenCorps member 

Date: August 10, 2015 

Re: Cost Share Interactive Map Presentation 

 
Heidi Quinn has served 11 months as a MN GreenCorps, assisting the MCWD Cost Share Program 
throughout her service. Her project encompassed getting updated inspections on all past funded cost 
share projects, future outreach to communities about the importance of water quality, partnering Master 
Water Stewards with grant applicants to create education programs from these demonstration projects, 
and most importantly, tying it all together through an interactive map that doubles as a database for the 
program. Heidi will be presenting her project to the Board of Managers on August 13, 2015. There are no 
attachments, as Heidi will go through the creation of the map and what we have gained through its 
implementation in her presentation. 
 
 
If you have any questions on the content provided prior to the meeting, please contact me at 

beidem@minnehahacreek.org or 952-641-4523. 
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